
From: DYPXCPWEB@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au
Sent: 31/10/2024 11:06:40 AM
To: DA Submission Mailbox
Subject: Online Submission

31/10/2024

MR Donald Walker
6C / 29 - 34 East Esplanade ESP
Manly NSW 2095

RE: DA2024/1249 - 0 East Esplanade MANLY NSW 2095

Dear Sirs,
We object most strongly against the proposed DA 2024/1249 for a micro brewery and were
hall on Manly Wharf.
Our objections are based on the following points.
Manly Police and the Council Rangers have no control over the behaviour of the drinkers from
the "Office " trespassing on adjacent premises to urinate, defecate, sexual behaviour and the
dealing/consumption of drugs.
Manly Police are understaffed and unable to attend our reporting of antisocial behaviour and
will not record complaints made unless they have interviewed the complaint which in a period
of over 4 years has occurred twice because of police shortages. This problem will be
exasperated if Council approves this DA which will result in an additional 600 plus drinkers
roaming the streets around Manly with little if any Police or Council Rangers involvement.
Council must take into consideration the additional noise which will happen late at night after
this proposed micro brewery and beer hall is approved by Council which was I understand
was elected to protect the community from undesirable developments, not to approve
developments which would destroy the community.
Donald Walker.




